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Welcome to the new look Hull Savoyards website. The site contains information about the
Society and work is now in progress to add more information including photos from past
productions.

The web site is intended to keep you in touch with the Society's progress, it's members and its
past as well as information about the wonderful team of Gilbert and Sullivan. We have a very
comprehensive archive from the last 75 years but if you feel you have any information regarding
the Society over the period since 1934 please do not hesitate to contact us.




